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Dear Parents, 
 
In celebration of Father’s Day which was on Sunday, we began the week by reading through the Lord’s Prayer. Together we 
talked about the meaning of each line and how the prayer is still relevant to us today. It teaches us to be patient, to listen 
carefully, to be forgiving and not to be distracted. On Thursday, Caroline Harding told us the story of Noah and reminded us 
that Noah behaved in the way God wanted us to and we had a few moments to reflect on this before we said our school 
prayer together.  
This morning we have celebrated the achievements of children who have also made good decisions and have worked hard 
this week. 
 
Government Guidelines 
As mentioned last week, after the announcement that the coronavirus restrictions would not be lifted until July 19th, we 
have had to postpone or cancel some of our most enjoyable and essential activities that we had planned for this term. We 
will not be able to have parents join us in the hall for Team Assembly as we had hoped (we only have 2 classes in the hall 
together) and parents will not be able to attend our Talent show final (Brittaine’s Got Talent!) or indeed Sports Day.  We 
have postponed the Year 5/6 residential trip and Year 6 will not be able to have their transition day at Leventhorpe school. 
Our ‘Meet the Teacher’ day will now be on the last day of term (Tuesday 20th July) for an hour in the morning, but Year 6 will 
have their transition day in September. However, we will be able to have the Year 6 Leaver’s assembly with parents! 
 
Happy Book 
I wanted to thank Ruby for the brief but lovely chat we had one lunchtime this week. She is always so positive and smiley.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Pablo was given the Green Lace at rugby for showing great skills, listening well and being the best in his group on the 
day.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Harry B, Charlie, 
Alfie, Noah, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Freya, Rose, Brooke, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Patrick, Sonny, Archie 
and Poppie. Pablo, Oliver, Harry, Noah, Max, Edith, Brooke, Joshua, Patrick, Sonny and Poppie have achieved their Silver 
Mathletics award. Congratulations Pablo, Max and Poppie on achieving your Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed 
Superstar is Durrington class with 45,945,173 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Catherine, Lola, Freya, Reggie, 
Archie, Hannah, Jessica, Sienna, Poppy and Danielle.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who always make the right choices and behave well. 
Copeland: Elsie-Mae always makes the right choices and follows the class rules. She is a great role model to her friends. 
Durrington: Kayla always makes the right choices and is always so helpful and polite. 
Fitzwalter: Jessica always behaves well in the classroom and at playtimes. 
Quickbury: Isabella is a shining example of how to make the right choices, just like Noah! 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Quickbury Kingswood refund 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Sonny for always making the right choices, for behaving well and for helping others. 
 
Dates  
 
Friday 16th July: Quickbury sleepover at school 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:15 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
  
 

mailto:admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk
http://www.sheeringschool.org.uk/


Essex County Council 
 
Sheering Church of England                     
Primary School  
 
The Street, Sheering, Bishop’s Stortford, Herts.  CM22 7LU 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs LJ Brittaine 
 
Telephone: 01279 734210         
 
Email:  admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk 
 
Website: www.sheeringschool.org.uk 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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